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Agenda Item No. (13) 

Board of Directors  
Meeting of May 24, 2024 

COMMUNICATIONS 

1. Communications from the following entities and individuals with comments regarding  the
Draft Final 2024 Strategic Plan:

• Dennis Rodoni, President, Marin County Board of Supervisors
• Bus Passenger Advisory Committee
• Climate Reality Project
• Sprague Terplan
• Joint Letter from Sonoma County Transportation Authority/Regional Climate

Protection Authority, Santa Rosa CityBus, Sonoma County Transit, and Petaluma
Transit

• Sonoma – Marin Area Rail Transit
• Marin Transit
• Transportation Authority of Marin
• County of Marin Board of Supervisors

2. Study from Bruce Donoghue, Member of the City of Santa Clara Bus Passenger Advisory
Committee, addressed to Golden Gate Bridge Highway and Transportation District Board
President Gerald Cochran, received May 1, 2024, highlighting bicycle lane and
maintenance issues on Alexander Avenue.

3. Email from Scott Wing, addressed to General Manager Denis Mulligan, received May 3,
2024, requesting that shuttle service from SMART to the Larkspur Ferry terminal be
restored.

4. Email from Robert Casper, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and
Transportation District and General Manager Denis Mulligan, received May 4, 2024,
expressing concern over efforts to take climate responsibility by the District.

5. Email from Ann Sheldon, addressed to the Golden Gate Bridge Highway and
Transportation District, received May 15, 2024, expressing concern over the lack of bus
service from Fairfax.

A copy of the communication listed above is available upon request from the Office of the 
District Secretary. 
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